redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/No.75 Date- 17/01/19
To: All Parents (Class 1)

From: The Principal

Subject: Non working day circular.

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that tomorrow that is 18" January, 2019 will be a non working
Saturday for the students in lieu of Kanoria Art Exhibition.

All students will be waiting eagerly to showcase their learning and hard work from
the Interest Center.

Kindly make a note of the same.

Thanking you.

Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)



